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Mr A G Whitfield (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

(1) Given that a large amount of foreign currency was stolen from the farm of the President of the Republic, Mr M C Ramaphosa, in February 2020, what steps has the SA Police Service (SAPS) (a) taken and (b) still intends to take against the persons implicated in the theft;

(2) whether any investigations have been opened to investigate the possible contraventions of the Prevention of Organised Crime Act, Act 121 of 1998, and/or foreign exchange laws against the President  and/or any juristic entity and/or trust in which he has a vested interest and which is responsible for the large amount of currency; if not,

(3) whether such investigations will be opened; if not, why not; if so, (a) on what date and(b) what are the further relevant details in this regard? 
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